To: Stan Rickard, Public Works Director

From: John Johnson, Technical Services Supervisor Qﬁ*
Date: August 27,1997
Subject: Westmore School request for Time Change

Ms. Susan Schwicardy, Principal of Westmore School, requested the time limit be
changed on School St. and on Ahrens Ave. between Washington Blvd. and
Division St. The current time limit is 8am-4pm, the proposed time limit is 8am-
3pm. The dismissal time is 2pm. This time change will apply to the One Way
streets and to the No Parking restrictions for the school. The request for the time
change is due to their Market Day pickup once a month. This time change
would help accommodate the 100 plus pickups made each month.

Based on the above information, I would recommend the time change.

]

cc:  John Jaugilas, Trustee - District 4
Paul Kufrin, Trustee - District 6
Frank Gatz, Trustee - District 5
Ms. Susan Schwicardy, Principal, Westmore School
Transportation and Safety Committee



